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March 12, 2020 

Dear BCS Families, 

Bolton Public Schools are preparing for the possibility of instituting a distance learning experience should we 

be required to close for an extended period of time in response to the evolving Coronavirus spread.  I am asking 

for you to please complete the Google survey that is linked below.  The information gathered from this survey 

will help us plan appropriately for the children in our school. 

If you have more than one child enrolled in BCS, I ask that you complete one survey for each child.  Your 

child's technology use may vary by age.  Please make your answers specific to each individual child enrolled in 

BCS.  We appreciate your efforts in helping us gather the most accurate information so that we can support your 

child(ren) appropriately. 

Technology Access Survey Link: https://forms.gle/wkvuxf2xBvEwAprp9 

  

Sincerely, 

Darryl T. Giard 

Principal 

Bolton Center School 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/x4wuquA0USL71vbwAuoxvw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgS6FFP0QjaHR0cHM6Ly9mb3Jtcy5nbGUvd2t2dXhmMnhCdkV3QXBycDlXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAxW1qXkVYcK1SE2RnaWFyZEBib2x0b25jdC5vcmdYBAAAAAE~

